
Thursday, July 17, 2008 

Martin's 'Tea and Tyres' Workshop 

 

 
 
A total of 9 people took advantage of the workshops at Martin and Yvonne's house last week. Everyone spent a 
busy evening on the drive repairing their own punctures and generally getting thoroughly greasy. Joan in 
particular came up with a new version of make-up which included black highlighted cheeks. Wow! 
 
Tea and flapjack was enjoyed with some relief (by Martin) and with a sense of achievement (by everyone else). 
 
I am pleased to say the donations for the Bilton to Ripley route totalled £s;40. A great contribution towards the 
route. MW 

 
 


